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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Mike Harden, ESA 
 
FROM: Jonathan Chambers, P.E. 
 
DATE: July 22, 2020 
 
RE: LADOT Freeway Safety Analysis for the  
 6220 Yucca Street Mixed-Use Project 
 Hollywood, California Ref:  J1372 
 
 
In May 2020, subsequent to the release of Draft Environmental Impact Report: 6220 W. Yucca 
Project (ESA, April 2020) (Draft EIR), the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) 
released Interim Guidance for Freeway Safety Analysis (LADOT, May 1, 2020) (City Freeway 
Guidance) identifying City requirements for a CEQA safety analysis for California Department of 
Transportation (Caltrans) facilities. 
 
Based on the traffic analysis conducted for the proposed 6220 W. Yucca Project (Project), it would 
not generate 25 or more peak hour trips at any freeway off-ramp. Therefore, according to the City 
Freeway Guidance, no analysis is required. 
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